
 

 

 

Ref. No.: F100.V1/ REG/PHD.0021-25                                                             Date: 06.01.2025 

NOTIFICATION 
 
 

 

 

In reference to the letter vide Ref. No. Nil issued by the Head, Department of Bengali, Cooch 
Behar Panchanan Barma University, this is for general information to all Faculty Members and 
Research Scholars of this University that the following Research Scholars of the Department of 
Bengali will present their Pre-Submission Seminar (Ph.D.) on 14.01.2025 at 11:00 A.M in the 
Department of Bengali. All are requested to remain present in the said seminar. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Sl No. Name of the Ph.D. Scholar 
1 Anindita Gain 
2 Selim Miah 
3 Mehebub Alam 
4 Somnath Chatterjee 
5 Bipul Roy 
6 Kanchan Dutta 

 
 
 

Registrar(Offg.) 
 
 
 

In communication to: 
1. The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University. 

2. The Dean, Faculty Council for Post-Graduate Studies in Arts, Cooch Behar Panchanan 
Barma University. 

3. The Finance Officer, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University. 
4. The Controller of Examination, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University. 
5. The Head, Department of Bengali, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University. 
6. All the Head/ Co-ordinator with all colleagues, All the Departments, Cooch Behar Panchanan 

Barma University. 
7. All the Research Scholars, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University. 
8. Dr Avijit Datta, System Administrator, Cooch Behar Panchanan Barma University, to upload the 

notice in the University Website. 
9. Guard File. 

 

 
Registrar(Offg.) 

 


